
Canyon Reservoir Advisory 

July 22, 2019 

Canyon Reservoir is currently at 909.83 ft. Due to the declining lake elevation and lower inflow at Spring 

Branch, GBRA is decreasing the water release rate at Canyon Reservoir to 200 cfs this evening, July 22, 

2019. 

Property owners, recreationalists and other stakeholders should take notice of the changing river flows. 

Additional information about Canyon releases and other stream flow data may be found at 

https://bit.ly/2NI2HTz. 
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